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In early November, 

some pupils took 

part in the Cross 

Country competition 

at Fairhaven.  

Everyone who 

participated in the 

competition really 

pushed themselves 

and tried their 

hardest and should 

be very proud to 

have represented our 

school in such a 

positive way. 

Maya & Jamie (Yr6) 
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Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School 
Contact us: office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk   01493 369283 

 

Dear Parents 

It’s wonderful to see the children working so hard together on their 

Christmas performance.  They are whipping up a treat for you all.   

We have put some dates in the diary for children and parents to meet 

our governors early in the Spring term.  If anyone is interested in finding 

out more about being a governor, please come and have a chat with Mrs 

Rounce or me.  It would be great to have a Fleggburgh parent on the 

Governing Body. 

 

Enjoy the gradual build up to Christmas. 

Julie  

 
 

Attendance for first half term Sept – Oct 

Overall 94% 

Emerald 93.15% 

Diamond 94.62% 

Well done for 100% Attendance 

Harrison A, Dorothy, Elsie, Frey, Levi, Valentine 

& Ethan 

Lucinda A, Jack, Lily, Owen, Lily D, Maya, Rory, 

Sebastian, Bradley, James, Bobbie, Al-Xian, 

Jamie, Sabina, Nicholas & Romeo 

 

mailto:office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk
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Staff News 

Mrs Swinson is currently off work until later in December.  We all send her 

our best wishes.  We have been lucky to cover her absence with Mrs 

Stevens (a teacher from Neatishead) and Mrs Robinson (our previous 

SENCO) so the children’s learning has been left in very capable hands. 

 

 

 

 
'It's beginning to look a lot like Christmas' ... 

 
... so let's kick off that Christmas spirit, we're kindly asking for donations of food and 

drink for the traditional Christmas Hampers Raffle. 
Next Friday 2nd December will be a non-uniform day and the opportunity to bring in to 

School, Christmas themed food and drink donations for the hampers. 
Raffle tickets will come home with the children from school (today) extra tickets will be 

available from the office and on the day of the children's Christmas play 14th December. 
The Christmas hamper raffle draw will take place after the children's performance. 

 
Thank you for your help and support as ever. 

Friends 

 

Using a 

ruler in 

Reception 



 
         

                                          
                                             

                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 

 

                

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

               

 

 

Year 6 

at 

Crucial 

Crew 
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Website 

When did you last look at the website?  Please take a look, you will find lots 

of photos giving you insight into what the children have been learning. 

Website link www.fleggburghprimary.org.uk/class-pages  

Have a look in all the subject areas under learning – curriculum and/or scroll 

through the class pages 

Christmas Jumpers 

We will be holding Christmas Jumper day on Tuesday 13th December (it's 
our Christmas dinner day) when pupils can wear a Christmas jumper for 

a donation to Save the Children. 

 

Year 6 went on a trip to Caister holiday park to learn some life-saving skills. 

We learnt how to safely evacuate a building that’s on fire; put someone into 

the recovery position; perform CPR; rescue ourselves and other people in the 

water and how to be safe online 

By Jamie & Maya (Year 6) 

http://www.fleggburghprimary.org.uk/class-pages
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Dates for your diary 
  

  

Tuesday 29th November  Dental Nurse to see Year 6 

Friday 2nd December Non-uniform day – donation for 

Christmas Hamper 

Thursday 8th December Lego Education Workshop (Diamond) 

Monday 12th December  Happy Smiles (oral health) 

Tuesday 13th December  Christmas Lunch 

     Christmas Jumper Day  

Wednesday 14th December Christmas Production 14:00 

Thursday 15th December  Panto Trip 

Friday 16th December  Christingle in Church 09:30 

     Last Day of Autumn Term 

2023 
Wednesday 4th January 2023 First Day of Spring Term 

Friday 13th January   Friends Meeting (15:15) 

Wednesday 18th January  How Hill Residential (return 20/01/23) 

Monday, 8th May   This will be an additional bank holiday 

In honour of the Coronation of His 

Majesty King Charles III 
 

 
Just One Norfolk have launched a new online game to help children self-manage 
their fears and worries.  They also have an app for mindfulness that children and 

parents can use.  Please see the link below. 
 

https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/emotional-health/children-young-peoples-
emotional-health/lumi-nova-app/ 

 

E-Safety 

Get SMART – find out how to be 

SMART with a heart and follow 

some top tips for using the 

internet safely and positively. 

Follow this link: 

Childnet.com/young-people/4-

11-year-olds/get-smart   

Our Father in heaven 

Hallowed be your name 

Your kingdom come, 

You will be done  

On earth as in heaven 

Give us today our daily bread 

Forgive us our sins 

As we forgive those who sin against us 

Lead us not into temptation 

But deliver us from evil 

For the kingdom 

The power and the glory are yours 

Now and forever 

Amen 

 

 

https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/emotional-health/children-young-peoples-emotional-health/lumi-nova-app/
https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/emotional-health/children-young-peoples-emotional-health/lumi-nova-app/

